
From: Paul
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 6:50:40 PM

I feel that the monies being spent on this project should be to bury the line the entire length of the
project and leave our beautiful state unscathed for our future generation
So no to N Pass as they want to build it
Sent from my iPhone
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